
From: eera.admin_no_reply@state.mn.us
To: Storm, Bill (COMM)
Subject: Public Comment re: Xcel Energy Sherco Solar Project
Date: Friday, September 10, 2021 9:39:03 AM

Xcel Energy Sherco Solar Project

Submitter Name: Larry alfords

Submitter Email: Alfordsla@gmail.com

Submitter Telephone: (763) 229-6146

Comment: 
Why wouldn?t they use the area under the present high lines instead of using A-1 ag land?
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mailto:eera.admin_no_reply@state.mn.us
mailto:bill.storm@state.mn.us

